CITY OF ANNISTON

P.O, BOX 2168
ANNISTON, ALABAMA 36202

March 17, 2005

Mr. Brad Bunn

Program Executive Office, NSPS
1400 Key Blvd, Suite B-200
Arlington, VA 22209-5144

Dear Mr. Bunn:

As Mayor of the City of Anniston, I wanted to express my concern regarding my review
of the NSPS and its impact on wage grade civilians at Anniston Army*Depot. It is our
privilege to share the name of such a wonderful facility and particularly the work force
who have consjstently offered themselves in whatever part of the world they are needed.

T understand a system is in place that identifies an associate who is not performing their
duties and a way to correct the situation. Please review this process and I believe you

will be convinced that the NSPS is not necessary and will only create a situation in which
workers will be less productive and be in positions of conflict with one another.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
Respectfully,
/7 7
Hoyt W. Howell, Jr.
Mayor
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